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Date May 11, 2017
Re: Council File #
Honorable City Council 

c/o Office of the City Clerk 

Los Angeles City Hall 

200 North Spring Street, Room 395 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 

The Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council requests that the following Community Impact Statement be attached to Council File XXXXXXXX regarding the Transit Oriented Communities to be heard in committee/Council on XXXXXXXX.
COMMUNITY IMPACT STATEMENT 
The Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council supports/opposes this XXXXXXXXXX because The Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council Planning and Land use Committee opposes the proposed Transit Oriented Communities Affordable Housing Incentive Program Guidelines (TOC) because it denies the human element in planning – it denies the fact that we all have needs in our lives no matter our income – and we oppose the guidelines for its insufficient parking criteria and because the ministerial process by-passes public input; because it results in a loss of light and air by reducing open space and setbacks, negatively impacting the health and welfare of our lower income citizens.  Additionally, in Sherman Oaks, true mass transit does not exist.  
This Community Impact Statement is based on the action taken at the regularly scheduled Board of Directors meeting on May 8, 2017, when the Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council adopted the motion by a vote of 12 yes and 0 no and directed that a Community Impact Statement be filed reflecting its position. 

Sincerely,
Ronald Ziff

President, SONC
